
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

9th March 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 4 Orchestra Concert Trip 
 
On Friday 18th March we have organised an exciting opportunity for your child to 
attend a live performance by the Orchestra of Opera North at the Royal Concert 
Hall, Nottingham.   
 
A guest presenter will introduce the orchestra's professional musicians and lead 
pupils through the repertoire, which will include Grieg’s In the Hall of the Mountain 
King, Clyne’s Night Ferry and Copland’s Hoe Down from Rodeo. 
 
The children will travel to the venue by coach for a 1.45pm start and should return 
to school before the end of the normal school day.  A contribution of £3 towards the 
cost of the coach is requested and can be paid online via the IpayImpact system or 
by bringing cash into the school office (by paying online you will automatically 
consent to your child attending the concert). 
 
 
Kind regards 
Mrs. Atherton, Miss McGill and Mrs. Thompson 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Orchestra Concert Trip 
 
Pupil’s Name: …………………………………………………………………….. Class:  …………….. 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the concert by the Orchestra of Opera 
North on Friday 18th March 2022. 
 
 
 
Signed (Parent/Carer):  ……………………………………………………………………………………………. 


